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Establishing the November General Election Day as a State Holiday is a brilliant idea 
that showcases a high level of creativity and forward thinking. By making Election 
Day a holiday, we are emphasizing the importance of civic engagement and 
encouraging all citizens to exercise their right to vote.
Not only does this initiative make it easier for people to participate in the democratic 
process, but it also sparks a sense of unity and patriotism among the population. By 
giving everyone the day off to vote, we are sending a powerful message that 
democracy is a shared responsibility and that every voice matters.
Furthermore, making Election Day a holiday can help increase voter turnout, as it 
removes potential barriers such as work obligations or transportation issues. This will 
ultimately lead to a more representative and inclusive democracy, where the voices of
all citizens are heard.
In conclusion, establishing the November General Election Day as a State Holiday is 
a creative and progressive idea that has the potential to strengthen our democracy and 
bring us closer together as a nation. Let's make this vision a reality and ensure that 
every citizen has the opportunity to make their voice heard on Election Day.


